
Food Chemistry 33 (1989) 164 

Announcement 

ENGINEERING INNOVATION IN THE FOOD INDUSTRY: 
ITS ROLE IN QUALITY ASSURANCE 

University of Bath, 9-11 April 1990 

In conjunction with the Institution of Chemical Engineers Food and Drink 
Subject Group, the South Western Branch will, following the success of their 
1984 and 1987 meetings, be holding a third three day symposium on the 
contribution of chemical engineering to the enhancement of quality in food 
processing. It is intended that the proceedings will be published. 

Contributions have been invited from those concerned with production 
methods, equipment design and/or research and development in the field of 
food processing. 

The selected papers will be presented orally or as posters, and should 
relate to quality assurance. They will include contributions related to one or 
more of the following topics: 

--Processing developments; heating, cooling, cooking, packaging 
--Maintaining quality in materials handling; mixing, conveying, pumping 
--Plant operability and control (including plant fouling and cleaning) 
--Microbiological safety, hazard analysis, total quality and ISO 9000 

Papers on mathematical modelling will be included in the poster session. 
Papers dealing with the production of convenience foods have also been 

invited. For further information, contact: 

Dr R. W. Field, 
School of Chemical Engineering, 
University of Bath, 
Bath, BA2 7AY 
Tel: 0225 826117 
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